
MESSAGE FROM SHINAGAWA FIRE STATION 

【Spring Fire Prevention Campaign Event! 】 

 

・The Spring Fire Prevention Campaign is held March 1 (Thu.) 

through March 7 (Wed.), 2018.  The Shinagawa Fire Station will 

have the Shinagawa Fire Festival 2018 on March 4 (Sun.) at the 

Shinagawa Seaside Geneva Square (4-12, Higashi-Shinagawa, 

Shinagawa).  There, we will have a ladder truck (for you to try 

and get “high”!), special fire vehicles, the AED first aid section, 

the firefighting section, a smoke survival training tent, an 

earthquake simulator truck, etc.  In addition, you can enjoy the 

performances of the HITACHI SOLUTIONS brass band and the 

SEISEN University cheer leading club (SSS).  Bring your 

children and have fun!  Try and learn for free! 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Exciting concert!      Firefighting by families! 

 

 

 

 

First aid practice in an ambulance!   Ladder truck photo session! 

※Shinagawa Fire Festival 2017 

 

  


